
20. LINWOOD PARK SKATE RAMP YOUTH WORKERS’ REPORT AND UPDATE

The Board considered a report on developments at the Linwood skate ramp.  Two youth workers
monitored the use of the skate ramp for six weeks in December and January.

The Board received the report.  The Board decided to seek a further report on progress on
addressing the issues around the Linwood skate ramp in May 2001

The Board resolved:

1. That the Board allocate $2,000 from discretionary funding for 2000/01 for two seats to be made
and placed in Linwood Park near the skate ramp.

2. That the Board allocate $1,500 from discretionary funding for 2000/01 for a drinking fountain to
be placed near the skate park.


